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Awards: 
Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards last week: Tess, Holly, Jacob, Archie, 
Chelsea, Bobbie and Brooke. 
 

****     P & C News     **** 
Election Stall - this Saturday 12 Nov 16 

This Saturday we have the opportunity of 
fundraising with our school being a nominated 
polling place for the Orange State By-Elections. 
Parents can nominate to help out as follows: 
 

 Donate baked goods and leave them in the 
staff room for the cake stall. Goods can be 
dropped off anytime during the day from 
Thursday if possible, preferably Friday (so 
we know where we are up to) or early 
Saturday morning.  

Alternatively 
 You may wish to help out on the stall from 

approximately 8.00am to 12.00pm (maybe 
even earlier if the goods sell out fast).  
 

Please find attached a P&C Helper note, could you 
return it by this: Thursday 10th November or 

contact Shirley on 0412 796 635 

 

Annual General Meeting  
We had a very productive AGM meeting last Thursday. 
We really appreciate parents taking time out of their 
busy schedules to attend; meetings are always a great 
way to get to know the other parents as well! 
 
Thank you to the outgoing committee members – Rose, 
Belinda and Jane for their wonderful help over the past 
year. Thank you again to Kylie as Secretary and the ever 
reliable and dedicated Shirley for canteen and lots of 
other jobs! 
 
The newly elected  committee is as follows: 
President:   Renee 
Treasurer:   Hayley 
Secretary/Uniforms:  Kylie T 
Canteen/Uniforms & Sundry Shirley  

As yet we don’t have a Fund Raising Officer, if anybody is 
interested in this role or joining someone to share this role 

please let one of the committee or Mr Scott know. 
 

School Organisation for Week: 
 Primary students away Monday-Wednesday 
 Mrs Pulling and Mrs Schmack relieving 
 Mrs PE away for 3 weeks – Mrs Pulling 

relieving for Library Lessons 
 NO SWIMMING THIS WED 9 NOV 

 Mr Scott is at the Orange Principals’ Meeting 
this Friday - Mrs Schmack will be relieving. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

         Spring Into School           
The children’s Kinder Orientation sessions for the 
next two weeks are as follows: 

 Tues 15th November –  9.15am to 1.15pm 
in the Infants Classroom (then usual class) 

 Tues 22nd November - 9.15am to 1.15pm in 
the Infants Classroom (then usual class) 

Please remember if your child can’t attend the 
above sessions – we are happy to make alternative 
arrangements! 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2016 
• P&C Election Stall: This Sat 12 Nov 

• NO SWIMMING TOMORROW-Wed 
• Spring into School-Next Session: Tues 15 Nov 

Including Kinder Orientation-9.15am to 1.15pm 
• Assembly: NEXT Thurs Wk 7 - 17 Nov 
• Orienteering – Primary Class: Fri 18 Nov 
       
 

                Canteen: Kylie McDonald this Fri Nov 11       
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 8th November 2016 Term 4 Week 5 
 
Count us In – Music Program 
Last Thursday we participated in the above music 
program at Orange Ex-Services Club as part of the 
OSSA group. The program was a great success and 
thorougly enjoyed by everyone. 
 
Orienteering Next Friday 
The Primary class will be going orienteering next 
Friday 18th November at Gosling Creek. There will 
be futher details in next week’s newsletter. 
 

Primary Excursion 
The Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 students are having a great time 
on their Sydney Excursion. 
Today they walked across the Harbour Bridge and 
explored The Rocks with tour guide - Anne. They then 
headed to Manly Beach for a swim and a play in the 
sand. They finished the day at their accommodation at 
Chowder Bay. 
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Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Chamber Music Series  - Concert 3 

 
Friday 18th November @ 6.30pm 

 
Performance by Meriel Owen, Kate Rose, 

Lujia Zhang, Andrew Callaghan, Alina 
Zborowski and Heejin Kim 

Tickets$25 adult, $20 consession 
Tickets include concert, wine & canapes 

Tickets available at the ORC Admin 
Or http://tinyurl.com/h2mtc14 

 
 

   Bletchington Public School 
 

Presents a Cartooning Weekend: 
Sat 26th & Sun 27th November 

At the school 
139 Mathews Avenue, Orange 

See details on the notice board in the foyer 


